Madison Heights City Council,

We, Mad Fuels, stand firmly against the proposed construction of a 24-hour Sheetz gas
station in our community. Madison Heights does not require additional gas stations, as
we already serve the needs of our residents efficiently. Introducing another chain retailer
like Sheetz poses a significant threat to the existence of local businesses like ours.

Sheetz's entry into our market could lead to a decline in patronage for local
establishments, jeopardizing the livelihoods of our neighbors and the unique character
of our community. As a locally owned and operated gas station, Mad Fuels has been a
part of Madison Heights for years, contributing to the local economy and fostering a
sense of community.

We urge you to consider the long-term impact of allowing a corporate giant like Sheetz
to dominate our local gas station landscape. Let's preserve the diversity and vibrancy of
Madison Heights by supporting local businesses like Mad Fuels.
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